
                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                   

 

07/04/2016 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The last term has arrived for 2015/16 school year. And as usual it will be very busy with 

swimming, school tours, end of year reports, sports day etc. 

 

 GAA coaches will be here every Friday for the month of April. 

 

 Spring Clean Day is on 27th April. 

 

 Swimming starts on 9th May for 6 weeks for 1st – 6th classes. Thank you to all the parents 

who have paid. A reminder to all others that swimming costs. €30.00 per child and is 

NOW DUE in full. 

 

 We are currently working on the Green Schools Theme of “Travel” Noeleen Doyle from 

an Taisce will be visiting all classes tomorrow to work on this. We have applied for and 

been granted two bicycle racks which are due to be installed before the end of April 

so no excuse not to cycle to school on fine days!!  

 

 A recent fundraiser for Crumlin Children’s Hospital raised €302.24. Thanks to all 

organisers and supporters.  

 

 The Dept of Education has sanctioned the retention of our 3rd classroom teacher 

provided we have 52 children enrolled on 30th Sept.  It is at this stage looking like we 

will just about make this number but need to remind all to send in enrolment forms and 

give encouragement to anyone you know who is thinking of sending children to our 

school.  

 

 We are collecting old mobile phones and old smart phones. See letter on back. 

 

 Communion is on Sunday 15th May. We will be looking for children from 3rd – 6th classes 

to be available for the choir on that date. 

 

 The three classrooms in our school are due to be painted and new carpet laid over 

the summer holidays so children will have bright clean classrooms in September.  

 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

 

 

_______________________ 

Margaret Furlong 
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